
The promoter is: Pure Retirement Ltd whose registered office is at 2200 Century Way, Leeds 
LS15 8ZB.

The prize draw is open to residents of the United Kingdom aged 18 years or over in the 
Financial Services industry. The draw is open to Financial Services Professionals only and is 
not intended for customer participation.

There is no entry fee and no purchase necessary to enter this prize draw.

Entrants must post their feedback of the promoter through their LinkedIn profile and tag the 
promoter to be entered into the quarterly prize draw to win a £50 voucher.

The draw will be held on a quarterly basis throughout the year and each adviser is limited to 
one entry per quarter.

No responsibility is accepted for missed entries or entries not received on time.

The promoter is not responsible for inaccurate prize details supplied to any entrant by any 
third party connected with this prize draw.

The prize is as follows: £50 voucher.

The prize is as stated, and no cash or other alternatives will be offered. The prizes are not 
transferable. Prizes are subject to availability, and we reserve the right to substitute any 
prize with another of equivalent value without giving notice.

The winners will be notified via email. If the winner cannot be contacted or does not claim 
the prize within 14 days of notification, we reserve the right to withdraw the prize from the 
winner and pick a replacement winner at random.

The promoter will arrange with the winner when and where the prize can be delivered. The 
promoter’s decision in respect of all matters to do with the prize draw will be final and no 
correspondence will be entered into.

By entering this prize draw, an entrant is indicating their agreement to be bound by these 
terms and conditions.

The prize draw and these terms and conditions will be governed by English law and any 
disputes will be subject to the exclusive jurisdiction of the courts of England. The winner 
agrees to the use of their name and image in any publicity material, as well as their entry. 
Any personal data relating to the winner or any other entrants will be used solely in 
accordance with current UK data protection legislation and will not be disclosed to a third 
party without the entrant’s prior consent.

This promotion is in no way sponsored, endorsed or administered by, or associated with, 
Facebook, Twitter or any other Social Network. You are providing your information to Pure 
Retirement and not to any other party. The information provided will be used in conjunction with the 
following Privacy Policy found at https://www.pureretirement.co.uk/professionals/privacy-policy/




